PRIMARY ONE ADMISSIONS 2023-2024 

Is your child due to start Primary 1 in September 2023?  Children born between 2 July 2018 and 1 July 2019 will be due to start Primary One in September 2023 as they will be of compulsory school age and Parents/Guardians must apply for a place in a primary school.
You will be able to apply for your child’s place from 10th January 2023 on the online portal.  This can be found on:

www.eani.org.uk/parents/admissions

You can search for Primary schools in your area.  Choose at least 4 schools, visit: 
https://www.eani.org.uk/search-schools

Read the published admissions criteria and check what supporting documentation is required.  It is important you have this ready to upload when you submit your application.  Every application requires a birth certificate, but your specific school may require additional information.


The closing date is Friday 27th January 2023 at 12 noon.

